

May 14, 2019

Dorothy Graham President Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham,

On behalf of North Shore Animal League America, I would like to personally thank you for the recent donation of \$28,000 from the Graham Family Foundation.

A gift of this magnitude has a significant impact on the number of lives saved here at Animal League America. The legacy of your mother, Olga Graham, continues on as we apply these funds towards medical care through our Seniors for Seniors Program; preventative benefits, and our Mutt-i-grees® Curriculum, specifically for 16 student ambassadors' honorariums.

We are truly thankful for your continued support, which supports both the older generation through our Seniors for Seniors Program as well as the next generation of adopters, through our Mutt-i-grees Curriculum.

Thank you once again.

Gratefully,

J. John Stevenson